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EMPLOYEE SURVEY – UPDATE

Background

The Council undertook a survey of employees between December 2003 and January 2004. All employees were sent a written questionnaire.

Survey Results - Progress

The survey was carried out by BMG Research, who have subsequently collated the statistical data and provided initial material to the Council, which is now part of ongoing discussions to identify the key findings.

It has been agreed with BMG Research that findings can be identified at a Council-wide and Directorate level. This cross-tabulation is being undertaken and it is anticipated that the reports will be completed in early June.
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